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Out of an abundance of caution related to COVID-19, the Las Vegas Immigration
Court closed at 12:30 p.m. today, March 25, for cleaning, consistent with CDC
guidelines. Any known close contacts have been notified. Please monitor EOIR's
website for information about the agency’s operations nationwide.
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